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12th September 2023 
 
Portland Road Site - PGL Residential Trip Meeting – Thursday 21st September - 
School Hall – 3.30 – 4pm 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
We are planning our annual Year 4 residential trip with PGL from the 1st – 3rd May 2024, 
where we will be based at the beautiful Windmill Hill site, which is nestled in the Sussex 
Downs, just near to Hailsham. We are confident that the children will have an amazing 
experience.  Some of the activities may include; Climbing, Archery, Giant Swing, Fencing, 
Aeroball to name but a few.  
 
You are invited to a meeting on Thursday 21st September, from 3.30pm. 
You will be given an insight into the activities and experiences the children gain from taking part 
in this exciting trip.   
There will also be a chance for Q & A's. 
The meeting should take approximately 30 minutes. 
You can also visit the PGL centre via this link: 
 
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/primary-schools/centres/windmill-
hill?utm_source=gmb&utm_medium=organic&utm_content=gmbwindmillhill 

Windmill Hill Adventure Centre, Sussex - Primary School Trips - PGL 
Located close to the coast on the beautiful Sussex Downs, Windmill 
Hill adventure centre is a popular choice with primary schools from 
London and the surrounding area. 
www.pgl.co.uk 

 

The cost of this trip is £247, which you can pay for via your Parent Pay account. 
Places will be confirmed once we have received the initial deposit of £87, with 2 further 
instalments of £80 to pay before the trip.  The deposit must be paid by 1st November 2023 
to guarantee your child’s place. 
 
FUNDING 
If you feel you are eligible for funding support, please do make enquires about this by 
emailing katenewman@hovejun.brighton-hove.sch.uk   
Or from next week, you can collect a Funding application from the front office. 
 
Best Wishes, Georgia Buss and the Year 4 Team
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